
Dear parents and carers, 

Please see the attached NHS letter in regards to this years flu vaccinations. 

Vaccinations are available for all children at school on 15th November, provided consent 

has been given. 

Please ensure you click on the link provided in the letter and complete the online form 

to give consent or decline consent. 

Thank you  

School Office 

  

Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l-2FMjySXEXbcuDlo-3D_xTz_06bg9AB5Aqa-2FUUdReg2w1vvtmwgH3yJqgTKUmdcf5OzTWU2oHlQM7rrQtuzZ9ZuAMZUi3p3zXtYXLCORiD4P9-2BUkdMwQIX6Z7kGKFEQqPIToCVlZtylCdWfmuyu0JjbxoHfu1hZWjuOWVeNFQDJMRLjoFYseRVZ45zFBKK3gxzWsGGMna-2B2j2mj0hn0EsORisAvbN38M4dsjbzLQKfs-2Bj-2FgHQKedRIBZiz9kXF0P7CA-3D

